

March 21, 2012

Chair and Members Civic Works Committee

## Re: PARKING VIOLATIONS - ROEHAMPTON AVENUE

I have been petitioned by a number of residents on Roehampton Avenue to prohibit on street parking. It is well known to Enforcement that current parking regulations are in constant violation, and that it requires the direction of Council to resolve the matter.

I would appreciate an opportunity to present to the Committee to seek Council direction to prohibit parking on Roehampton Avenue.

Respectfully submitted,

Joe Swan

Councillor, Ward 3

CC:

Orest Katolyk, Manager, By-law Enforcement George Kotsifas, Director, Building Controls